
 

 
 

Posting Date: 4/25/18  

Residential Burglary 
 

 

On April 17, 2018, a residential burglary occurred in the 2900 block of Northwood Boulevard. 
Northwood Boulevard is located in south Winter Park. The suspect entered the victim’s carport and 
removed an orange Trek 800 Sport bicycle. The suspect is described as a white male, about 24 years of 
age, weighing 150 pounds, and approximately 6’00” tall. The suspect was last seen wearing a white 
polo shirt and khaki shorts. 

The bike holds extreme sentimental value to the victim.     

Anyone with information that could assist with identifying this suspect should contact either the Winter 
Park Police Department at 407-644-1313 or Crimeline at 407-423-TIPS (8477). 

 

 

 

Winter Park Police Department 
500 North Virginia Avenue, Winter Park, Florida 32789 

Chief Michael Deal 


